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Attendance this week 

 

Whole school attendance this week 95.8% 

Best attendance this week: 

Robin and Nightingale 100% 

 

If a class gets the highest attendance for 3 
consecutive weeks a reward will be  

arranged.  

 

Edition no 3  

Welcome back to Term 5. 

This week it has been lovely to see children returning to school and  

routines getting back to normal.    This week we have welcomed our 

new music tutors into school and children seem to be enjoying the  

lessons. 

Our new school dinner menu has started and we are encouraged to see 

more children trying the dinners.    Prices remain at £2.30 for children 

in Years 3 and above. 

Mr Fitter, Headteacher  

Parent consultation meetings  

Reminder that Parent consultations take place next week.  If you haven’t already signed up for a slot please let the 

office know.   Please ensure you know your time and date, and make yourself familiar with the process of logging in 

etc.    You will all receive a link 72 hours before you allotted time.  Guidance is on the school website.   If you need 

any further assistance prior to the day of your appointment please let us know. 

Book Fair 

Our first book fair in 3 years arrives next Wednesday (27th April) to the  

following Tuesday (4th May).  It will be located near the KS1 block.    Payment 

will be online only or by voucher and we will send details next week about how 

to purchase these.   Please note that if you buy a gift voucher no change can be given.    Books are 3 for 2 so come 

along grab a bargain and support the school.   School get a percentage of the total sales to purchase books for the 

school library.  We really do appreciate the support you give.    
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DATES FOR THE DIARY: 

Term starts:     Wednesday 20th April  

Yr R,1 and 2 parent consultations:  Monday 25th April and Wednesday 27th April 

Year 3,4,5 and 6 parent consultations: Tuesday 26th April and Thursday 28th April 

Building family Resilience course:  Wednesday 27th April at 10.00 am 

Bookfair:     Wednesday 27th April to Tuesday 3rd May  

Kingfisher class trip to Bedgebury:  Friday 29th April 

Class photos:     Tuesday 3rd May 

Wagtail class trip to Bedgebury:  Friday 6th May 

Show N Share in classrooms:  Wednesday 11th May (provisional date – will be confirmed)  

Church in School:    Sunday 15th May 

School of Rock trip:    Wednesday 25th May 

End of Term:     Friday 27th May  

School Uniform 

We have a huge number of lost items trying to find their owners.  This is really tricky when items aren’t clearly 

labelled.   We will try to put the items on tables outside for anyone to take if the items belong to you.  

Unfortunately any unclaimed items will be thrown away if not claimed.   Please can we ask  

everyone to regularly check that items are labelled with child’s name and class if possible.     

 

Now weather is getting warmer girls can wear summer blue and white checked dresses.  If it’s 

sunny please remember a sun hat and apply sun cream before coming to school.   Thank you  

 

School photos 

Class photographs will be taken on Tuesday 

3rd May in the morning.  Please ensure your 

child has full uniform.   If any pupil is unable 

to be included in the pictures please let the 

office know as soon as  

possible. 

 

We are hoping that photos 

will be taken outside if the 

weather is fine.   We hope 

you like them.    

CONVERSATION STARTERS: 

Something to think about this weekend and get 
discussion going in the family to aid language  
development. 
 
If you could have any superpower in the 
world what would it be and why? 

Don’t forget to explain why!    

Clubs: 

After school activities start again from Monday 

onwards.  Check your Eduspot account to see if 

places been allocated.    Please pay for these as 

soon as possible.  Thank you  


